Re: Criminal complaint against Judge Jennifer Wells July 4, 2022
Alaska’s Governor Mike Dunleavy; Attorney General Treg Taylor; and Legislature: -

This is a complaint that Superior Court Judge Jennifer Wells violated Alaska’s constitution; AS 11.56.510
(Interference With Official Proceedings, a B Felony); and AS 11.56.590 (Jury Tampering, a C Felony).

On June 29, 2022, a Kenai grand jury, by majority vote, voted to investigate evidence of public corruption
within Alaska’s judicial system. Prior to witnesses being sworn or evidence presented, Judge Wells ordered the
grand jury to stop investigating and permanently dismissed the grand jurors from duty. Jurors never got to see
or hear anything; not even direct evidence that the only investigator of Alaska’s judges for the last 30 years and
counting (Marla Greenstein) is falsifying official investigations to keep corrupt judges on the bench — and then
falsifying certified documents to cover up. (See evidence at: www.alaskagrandjuryrights.com)

Article 1, Section 8 of Alaska’s constitution states: “The power of grand juries to investigate and make
recommendations concerning the public welfare or safety shall never be suspended.”

Comments by the 55 delegates who wrote Alaska’s Constitution confirm that grand juries (made up of normal
citizens) are the public’s independent oversight of government officials/agencies: “The grand jury is preserved,
for all purposes, particularly for investigation of public officials. The power of grand juries to inquire into the
willful misconduct in office of public officers, and to find indictments in connection therewith, shall never be
suspended. The grand jury can be appealed to directly, which is an invaluable right to the citizen.”

In March 2022, Judge Wells and Deputy Attorney General John Skidmore stopped a different grand jury from
investigating the same corruption. Although the Governor was informed and Criminal Director Angie Kemp
was assigned to investigate (she admitted Skidmore is her boss), nothing happened. At least four other grand
juries are known to have been stopped by the same officials/entities the grand jury was investigating - with
nothing done when complaints were filed. To pass a resolution protesting the forgoing, the Kenai Peninsula
Borough Assembly found evidence that grand jury investigations have been stopped for the last 30 years.

There must be a recorded face-to-face meeting with the Governor; Attorney General; concerned citizens (at
least David Haeg, James Price, Scott Egger, and Don Fritz); and legislators (at least Ben Carpenter and Peter
Micciche) to discuss the situation. Afterward the grand jury that was unconstitutionally suspended on June 29,
2022 must be called back and complete a thorough and public (TV, radio, and online coverage) investigation
complete with recommendations and/or criminal indictments — with the grand jury given funds to pay for
independent legal counsel and investigators to assist.

If the grand jury investigation described above does not take place promptly, concerned Alaskans will conduct a
sit-in at the Kenai Courthouse until it does. All wishing to join a sit-in should email hace @ alaska.net or text

Davig-Haeg at (907) 398-6403.
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